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     The Department of Theology of the School of Theology of the National and Kapodistrian 

University of Athens, in collaboration with the Department of Architecture of the University of 

Patras and faculty members from other University Departments, is pleased to announce the 7th 

Symposium of Neohellenic Ecclesiastical Art, which will be held in Athens between the 31st of 

March and the 2nd of April 2023. The Symposium will be a hybrid that will run fully in-person 

and fully virtually. 

     The program will include scientific papers on subjects relevant to the Neohellenic Ecclesiastical 

art, (from the 19th century up to the present). The Symposium consists of the following thematic 

sessions: a) architecture, b) painting, c) sculpture, and d) miniature art. Papers must be original 

and should not exceed 15 minutes in length. Presentation may be delivered either in Greek or 

English. The Organizing Committee intends to publish the Proceedings of the Symposium.  

     Those interested are requested to send their paper proposal with their full name and the title in 

capital letters. The summary should be in Times New Roman font and must not exceed 500 words. 

All summaries must be submitted as a pdf or word file by Tuesday, January 31, 2023.  



     The Symposium’s Honorary Committee is composed of His Beatitude Hieronymos II, 

Archbishop of Athens and All Greece, Professor Emeritus Mr. Emmanuel Konstantinidis, 

Professor Emeritus Mr. Efthymios Tsigaridas, and Professor Emerita Mrs. Maro Kardamitsi-

Adami. 

     The Organizing Committee is composed of the Professor and Chair of the Department of 

Theology of the School of Theology of the National and Kapodistrian University of Athens 

Demetrios Moschos, as Chair of the Organizing Committee, Professor Ioanna Stoufi-Poulimenou 

and ex Assistant Professor of the Department of Theology of the National and Kapodistrian 

University of Athens Georgios Kordis, Associate Professor of the Department of Architecture of 

the University of Patras Stavros Mamaloukos, Professor of the Department of History and 

Archaeology of the School of Philosophy of the National and Kapodistrian University of Athens 

Dimitris Pavlopoulos, and DPhil Ioannis Frilingos.  

     We kindly ask the Univesity Department Heads and the Faculty Chairs, as well as the Directors 

of Ephorates of Antiquities, Research Centers, Museums, and other Scientific Institutions to notify 

their members accordingly. 

     Submissions should be sent via email to the address: symp.neoell.ekkl.technis@gmail.com  

 

      

Contact numbers: +30 210 7275758, +30 6936846068, fax 210 7275758 (I. Stoufi-Poulimenou) 

                 +30 210 6132821, +30 6944849909 (St. Mamaloukos) 

 

 

 

                                       The Symposium Organizing Committee 

 

 

 

 

 


